

October 22, 2018

Dear Friends,

It is my pleasure to invite you to this year's Parliamentary Intelligence-Security Forum held in Washington, D.C. on December 6, 2018, in the Member's room of the Library of Congress hosted by the Honorable Robert Pittenger (NC-9th).

This multinational gathering, which is now the 12th forum of its kind, serves as the leading international security forum covering a wide array of topics such as; cyber operations, global counterterrorism efforts, cryptocurrencies and predatory foreign investment, and information sharing. Speakers confirmed for this event include the Honorable Michael McCaul, Chairman of the House Committee on Homeland Security, the Honorable Jeb Hensarling, Chairman of the House Committee on Financial Services, and Heath Tarbert, the Assistant Secretary for International Markets and Investment Policy at the U.S. Department of Treasury.

As the global threat environment continues to evolve, events such as the Parliamentary Intelligence-Security Forum provide an excellent platform whereby you and your colleagues can discuss the relevant national security and intelligence matters of the day to further strengthen our nation's mutual security.

Please contact Representative Pittenger's staff member Mitch Benzine (mitch.benzine@mail.house.gov) with your acceptance to receive additional information.

Sincerely,

Lindsey O. Graham

United States Senator

They Kha